Cemetery Meeting Minutes

Oct 13,2021 Zoom Meeting

MCTO 7:00 PM

Sharon Shepela joined us concerning green burials. She recently lost her husband, and chose to bury
him in Cedar Brook Cemetery in Limmerick Maine. She reviewed her experiences with us, and expressed
a desire to move forward with implementation in Bolton so others could also share these experiences.
We thanked her for her presentation. We discussed further steps necessary to move forward, Don will
contact Cedar Brook for more info on the practical aspects of green burials.

Don will get together cost estimates for capital expense proposals to install water tanks at south and
west, and replace the building in south.

No further news on fence replacement in west.

Cemetery bylaws and rules should be reviewed, for green burial purposes, and as a good general
activity.

Meeting adjourned at &50: PM



